


Aim Recycling has gained a strong foothold on Kenneth Dr. We were never consulted, nor 

aware of any studies done to allow this american iron metal company to operate in our 

area.They are mostly crushing vehicles containing some gas, oil, and acid. The liquids seep in 

our water table next to the municipal water station. 

Six days a week, the crushing never stops
)
producing a high level of noise. 

Another concern is certainly the high volume of traffic this enterprise has created. On a daily 

basis, we witness countless transports in addition to all the trailers full of scrap metals. 

Kenneth Dr. does not have sidewalks. The children are no longer safe to ride their bicycles, and 

neither are the pedestrians. 

We strongly recommend that this company be relocated in an industrial park away from our 

farmland and neighbourhood. 
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Please be advised the original petition is available for viewing at the 

Clerk's Services Department, 200 Brady Street, 2nd Floor, Sudbury




